
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/7/2025 
.DOCUMENT NO. 07605-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 10:24 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: fpl 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2025 8:14 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: fpl 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Aaron White <ronot4@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 7:34 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: fpl 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

something seems terribly wrong with fpl oversight. I feel as though the oversight is lacking for this corporation. 
Also, as a side note, It's funny there's advertisement for a company that has no competition, maybe we need 
some more dumb radical Democrats kicking up dust if the Republican party can't maintain integrity on their 
own. I can't believe there's words just came out my mouth but it's the truth. As much as I hate to admit it a 
one-party system doesn't cut it. Kind of like a company without competition. 
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